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2nd November 2022  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

Successful recruitment 
 
Mrs Harrison, Mrs Kilvington and I had a full day on Monday 17th October with recruiting our new teacher 
for Year 2/3 class for January 2023. We are very pleased to say we were successful in appointment and 
would like to warmly welcome Miss Eleanor Key to the Sutton CE team. We had very strong candidates 
apply and join us for the day so feel very lucky as a school that we attracted this calibre of teachers. Miss 
Steward will remain with us for the rest of this term to ensure a seamless transition for Willow class as we 
move into the new year.  
 
 

Staff absence 
 
You may be aware that Miss Margetson is not present at school. During her absence, we have worked hard 
to ensure that the staff covering and supporting in Birch know our children very well and have continued to 
deliver the curriculum with rigour and depth. We will continue to ensure that consistency is a priority until 
Miss Margetson's return. I know you will join us in sending her our best wishes. 
 

We would also like to send our best wishes to Mrs Curtis who is also absent from school. We are looking 

forward to welcoming both Miss Margetson and Mrs Curtis back to our Sutton CE family when they return.  

 

With very best wishes,  

Orla Gibbons  

Mrs Orla Gibbons  

Headteacher  
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